
 10 September 2019 

Dear Professor Rapoport 

Medical Oncologist 

The Medical Oncology Centre of Rosebank 

I wish to express my sincere gratitude for your time and effort to participate in the symposium on 

‘Biophotonics in Cancer: Redefining Trends in Cancer Therapy’ during 5-6 September 2019. 

I value your participation and appreciate the knowledge and experience you presented.  I hope we 

can find some mutual beneficial area of research to collaborate on in the future and I look forward 

to meeting with you soon.  Thank you once again for contributing to making our symposium a very 

interesting and successful event. 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Heidi Abrahamse 
Director: Laser Research Centre 
NRF SARChI Chair: Laser Applications in Health 
Faculty of Health Sciences 
University of Johannesburg 
Tel. (+27) 11 559 6550 
Email: habrahamse@uj.ac.za 

Please find attached photo’s that may interest you. 
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